
  

BURRILLVILLE RUBBISH AND RECYCLING  
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

 
Meeting Place: Town Building, 105 Harrisville Main Street, Harrisville, RI 
Meeting Date:  June 21, 2010 
Meeting Time:  7:00pm 
 
Members Present: 

Donald Fox, Chair  
Colleen Joubert, Chair Christine Mulligan 
Robyn Volpini, Secretary Jeff McCormick, DPW Director 

 
Members Absent: 

Kimberly Grant, Recycling Coordinator 
Greg Mislick 

 
Others:   
 Peggy Dudley, Town Councilor   Chuck Mainville, Town Councilor  
 Wallace F. Lees, Town Councilor  John Michael Karmozyn Jr.  Town Council  
 Kevin Heitke, Town Councilor  Louise Phaneuf, Town Clerk 
 Nancy Binns, Town Council President   
 Michael Wood, Town Manager 

  
Relative to discussion and consideration of the recommendations by the Rubbish and 
Recycling Committee to the Town of Burrillville for reducing waste disposal costs and 
improving recycling rates. 
 
Workshop was called to order at 7:03pm.  
 
Donald Fox presented the slide show to the Council. After much discussion, the Town Council 
recommended keeping the Rubbish and Recycling group in tact in order to continue to work on 
various options of No Bin, No Barrel/ Pay-as-you-throw which would be feasible for the town of 
Burrillville for the reduction of waste costs/improve recycling for the town. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:18pm. 
 
Minutes approved by: 
 
__________________________________________________________________ 
Robyn Volpini, Secretary   Date: 
 
   Date filed with Town Clerk:  _________________________  


